
Celebrate Mother’s Day with Bobtail Nursery
If you are looking for that perfect Mother’s Day gift, why not

consider a hanging basket, rose bush, shrubs or a patio planter

from the local Bobtail Nursery? The Friends of St. Augustine

School has partnered with Bobtail Nursery to bring you some

great growing opportunities while supporting our students.

Orders are due: March 19, 2024 to the school. Orders

can be picked up directly at Bobtail Nursery from May 1st to

May 7th. Orders, not picked up, will be delivered to the school

Thursday, May 9, 2024 for pick up from 3-5pm. Please see the

product sheet and order form. (15-35% of sales are retained for our

students through the Friends of St. A’s.) The Top Student Seller will receive a little planter (from Bobtail Nursery)

and a $50 gift card.

We strive to choose fundraising initiatives that we feel will be beneficial for our families. We hope
that you see the value in these products. If you do not, please remember that all fundraising is
optional, and you are under no obligation to purchase.

The Friend’s of St. Augustine School Support Foundation is
currently raising funds for the new playground, school yard
developments, learning equipment and electives for our
students at all grade levels.


